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Ms. Sandra Simon,
The Landlady,

25th Floor, High street, 
NY-1908

Date: January 22, 2012
Dear Ms. Simon,

This is in response to your last letter which I had received on January 19, 2012 in which you had asked me to make a statement giving my personal details.

I am here in USA to do my Masters in Chemical Engineering from the New York University. Since I am a foreign student here, my homeland being Japan, I need to stay as a Paying Guest. Since your house is very near to my university and you also accept paying guests, it was a very good option for me to approach you.

I will be staying here for two years, i.e. until the completion of my degree. I will be grateful if you let me stay as a Paying Guest at your home. Hope to hear from you very soon. 
Please contact me if you need any more details. 

Kind Regards,

Jacinta Lu.

This Letter is protected under copyright © 2008 FoundLetters.com. Feel free to use letters for your personal purposes. Reproduction in whole or in part in any form or medium without express written permission is prohibited
